
Our true North Employee for the month of January is Jennifer 

Baker.  Jen has worked for Heron Pointe for 7 years and is a great 

asset to our team. We appreciate all the help from her  these 

past couple months whenever we need her.  We also want to 

thank her for assisting with calling bingo on her downtime , we 

know the residents really enjoy her being there.   

Thank you Jen for everything that you do for our residents and 

staff.  

True North Employee 

 

504 Gwinn ST E 
Monmouth, OR 97361 
(503) 838-6850 

 

Come Join Us For Tea! 
 
Since Winter has officially begun, and the cold weather has            
descended in force, we all have been seeking methods of           
staying warm. In honor of this colder weather and national hot 
tea day, we will be hosting a Mad Hatter Tea Party on Thursday 
January 9thth from 2pm-3pm. We will be serving snacks and a 
variety of hot teas to celebrate, and we would love to have you 
there! 

    Happy Birthday  

Residents                                   Associates 

Marilyn  1/2                                          Ana 1/2 

Margaret F. 1/11                                 Tyler 1/7 

Nola 1/14                                            Crystal 1/19 

Cherie 1/18                                          Levi 1/19 

Mike 1/19                                          Taylynn 1/19 

Christine 1/22                                       Kori 1/21 

Tim 1/27                                          Kourtney 1/30 

Virginia P. 1/28 

 

Happy Anniversary  

Emily F. – 1 Year 

Aaron – 1 Year 

Leadership Team  

Administrator……………………………………..Amy Hynes 

Business Office Director ………………Kathy Endecott 

Community Relations ……………………Nichole Elliott 

Dining Services Director …………………….Tyler Baker  

Life Enrichment Coordinator……………….Kori Bacon 

Maintenance  Director ……………………..Bruce Burns 

Registered Nurse…………………..Rona Smith-Coburn 

Resident Care Coordinator…………….Ashley Stengel 



“Every New Beginning Comes From Some Other Beginnings End.”- Seneca 
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Christmas was filled with Lots of days to celebrate. We enjoyed an outing on 

the bus to see the Christmas lights around town, a Christmas party with lots of 

yummy snacks and drinks,  a  Christmas lunch on Christmas Eve and a visit from 

the community to drop off a gift for every resident. We had a great time             

celebrating Christmas and we look forward to it next year! 

 

   Menu Chat: 
  Every Monday after lunch at approximately 1pm,  Menu chat will be held in 

the dining room. Tyler will be there to discuss the weekly menu and any dining 

related concerns residents may have.  This is a great way to let Tyler know 

about any special food cravings you may have, discuss and share recipes, and 

offer ideas for upcoming menus and dining events.  All residents are encour-

aged to come, please join us.  

 

Fun Food Days  
January 4 

National Spaghetti Day 

January 12 

National Glazed Doughnut Day 

January 21 

National Granola Bar Day 

New England Clam Chowder Day 

January 27 

National Chocolate Cake Day 

January 28 

National Blueberry Pancake Day 

January 31 

National Hot Chocolate Day 

 

 

 

#GEN 2000 
 

Are You Interested in learning how to use technology? Need help learning how to use your cell 

phone? We are partnering with the local school to bring in volunteers to assist you in getting in 

contact with your loved ones. If you would like to video call them, maybe you don’t know how 

to take a picture, or you just want to learn the basics we will be able to help. We will be buying 

tablets for the community to use, and you will soon be on your way to communicating with 

your family in a new and modern way. Whenever you miss them you can jump on and video 

chat with them and be able to talk to them while seeing their smiling face! If you are interest-

ed let Kori know and we will get together and teach you everything you need to know! If you 

have a cell phone or tablet now and would like to learn you can as any associate and they will 

also be able to help you! 

Tiny Stories 

In today's modern world we have so many 

ways to stay connected. For years we have 

had libraries full of literature which hold tales 

about people's lives, memories, laughs, love 

and even hardships they have endured. We 

have the privilege to share Tiny Stories™, a 

Compass Senior Living  Signature  Program; a 

collection of our residents' lives told from 

their perspective. Our goal is to create a            

digital imprint of our residents' legacy               

available for their families, for our                        

communities and for you. 

Do you want to tell your story and give your 

family something they can have forever? 

Connect with Kori  and we can get this going! 

This is something I look forward to doing with 

you and I hope you find joy in it as well.  
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https://foodimentary.com/2016/01/04/january-4-is-national-spaghetti-day-3/
https://foodimentary.com/2014/01/12/january-12-is-national-curried-chicken-day/
https://foodimentary.com/2016/01/27/january-27th-is-national-chocolate-cake-day/
https://foodimentary.com/2016/01/28/january-28th-is-national-blueberry-pancake-day/
https://foodimentary.com/2016/01/31/january-31st-is-national-hot-chocolate-day/
https://www.compass-living.com/

